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FACULTY SENATE EDUCATIONAL EQUITY COMMITTEE (EEC)
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Approved by Committee ___April 12, 2010______

Sub.to Exec.Comm.__________________
Approved by Exec.Comm.____________________
Sub.to Acad.Senate__________________
Approved by Acad.Senate____________________
POLICY ITEMS____________________________

Members Present:
 Sakile Camara, Vincentiu Covrig, Shane Frehlich, Christine Hayashi, Daisy Lemus, Sun-Mee Kang, Lauren McDonald, Carolyn Okazaki (Chair), Danielle Skaggs, April Taylor (Vice Chair), Jose Luis Vargas (Secretary)
Members Absent: 

Guest(s):  Sheila Grant

I. Meeting Called to Order at 11:35
II. Approval of last month's minutes 

A. Minutes were approved as written

III. Announcements
A. None made
IV. Report from the Climate Committee
A. Committee discussed Sun-Mee’s draft:  Justifications for a campus-wide climate survey for students, staff, and faculty at CSUN, including what it means, why it matters, what other CS campuses have done, and what CSUN has done thus far.  It is important to keep in mind that due to the circumstance of each individual campus ie impacted or not, their issues might be different from CSUN’s, however, that would not negate the importance of such a survey.

B. According to Jose Luis, campus climate surveys for staff and students have been conducted at CSUN.  He will consult with Betina to obtain results.  

C. The committee requested that more detailed information be provided in the assessment report i.e. workshops conducted before are not currently being done, to ensure that the need for an alternative method to obtain information on campus climate is clearly demonstrated.

D. The HERI faculty survey was discussed. The survey did not deal with campus climate per say, although some of its questions and the supplemental questions added by the EEC, six in total did. 

E. Sun-Mee agreed to bring a revised version of her draft to the next meeting incorporating the suggestions from the committee and adding recommendations with the idea that the proposal will be taken to Fac Executive committee before the end of the academic year

F. CO suggested the idea of creating an Intervention subcommittee to work on campus climate, while the climate committee simultaneously works on approval of a climate survey.  Discussion ensued about the possibility of adding  more members to the EEC  to help with the increased work load that would entail.   Since the By-Laws would have to be changed, it was decided the EEC committee members would just add volunteer members to the committee to work on Intervention.  April and Lauren agreed to facilitate the brain storming discussion at the next meeting. 

G. JLV suggested we invite other faculty to attend the EEC and if they are interested, they can become involved in some of the Intervention committee.

V. Report regarding the EEC/CIELO workshop
A. The workshop was a success.  About twenty-two people attended.

VI. Report from the Recruitment and Retention Committee
A. CO reported the committee has been planning the workshop on March 15.
VII. Subcommittee regarding the Retention Workshop to be held on March 15.
A. Committee members attending workshop meet at 9:30am to review the skit.

B. CO reviewed the agenda.

C. April reviewed the organization for the small group experience
VIII. Meeting Adjourned at 1:00pm
 

